WE WELCOME YOUR INVOLVEMENT IN GAN CHESED, OUR KINDNESS GARDEN

Our Gan Chesed "Kindness Garden" is built to provide a welcoming, safe outdoor space for educational, holiday, and social programs for all ages including a Jewish-themed garden that offers hands-on learning opportunities. The sensory-based outdoor play area is designed for the inclusion of all children, including those who may be on the autism spectrum, may have a sensory-processing disorder, or other learning/developmental needs. Vegetables and herbs are grown in accessible garden beds, promoting the practice of Tzedakah by donating the harvest to the food pantry at the JCC. Another component is the Memorial Garden to honor Holocaust survivors, victims, and their families, and to provide Holocaust educational opportunities.

CLICK HERE TO VOLUNTEER

CLICK HERE TO DONATE

The Gan Chesed Kindness Garden has been funded through grants from the Jewish Community Federation of Richmond, Richmond Jewish Foundation, AM Yisrael Chai Daffodil Project, and from individual donors.

GAN CHESED GARDEN DONORS

We Thank You For Your Generosity

Terry Schultz and Russ Finer Lynn Simonoff and Werner Lichtenstein Ellen and Marc Pinsky Ephraim Seidman and Bunny Wilks Dana and Jason Gwaltney Amy Melnick Scharf and Jeffrey Scharf Miriam and Barry Green Sue and Norm Geller Inna and Michael Marcus Sandy and Glenn Weiner Merle Kahn and Mark Pinsker Donna and Tom McClish Amanda Harris and Allan Noah Elliott Ferrell in memory of Susan Freedman-Noa Scott, Becky, Nathan, and Zach Lyons **Anonymous Donor** Melissa and Tyler Hart in honor of London Ella's Bat Mitzvah Terry Schultz and Russ Finer in honor of the birth of Sam and Amy's granddaughter.

Sharon and Ron Fink Alison Litvin Tomomi and Bruce Rubin Philip Perschetz and the girls Jay Ipson Leslie and Kevin Archer David Jaffe and Judy Voynow Rachel and Michael Mollen Fran and Art Todras Sandy and Ralph Mayer Ellen and Will Frank Lynn and Josh Landesman Ann and Peter Macheras Gail and Daniel Elmakis The Haine Family **Jewish Community Federation of Richmond** Richmond Jewish Foundation Am Yisrael Chai Daffodil Project Jay Ipson Holocaust Educational Fund



Thank you to the volunteers who have helped create Gan Chesed through their time, work, and donation of services and goods for the garden.

OR ATID MEMBERS

Terry Schultz and Russ Finer

Philip Perschetz

Ron and Sharon Fink

Amy Melnick Scharf

Alison Litvin

Sue and Norm Geller

Ephraim Seidman

Barry Green

Dana, Jason, and Evan Gwaltney

Amanda Harris, Allan, Oliver, and Miles Noah

Daniel and Gail Elmakis

Harry Kirschbaum

Art and Fran Todras

Charlotte Johnson

Ann Macheras

Amy and Don Unger

Myra Isaacs

Cady Bunce

Ruth and Michael Schoenhaut

Dan Miller

ORGANIZATIONS/BUSINESSES/INDIVIDUALS IN THE GREATER RICHMOND COMMUNITY

- BSA Troop 709G Honey Badger Patrol
- Eagle Scout Troop 706 Cardinal District, Heart of Virginia Council
- The Lawn Don Custom Landscaping Lee Nunnally
- Sharon Story
- Jtailjah Atkins, pre-occupational therapy student
- Beth St.Clair, mural artist
- Madison Quesinberry, occupational therapy graduate student
- All Stumps Plus, Mike Wuest, Owner/Operator
- Mulch Unlimited
- Discount Tire
- Scrap RVA
- Class Trash
- Aggie's Attic
- Thrift for Life
- Redemption Thrift
- Marilyn Lowenstein
- Nancy Weissmann
- Holly Markhoff
- Heather Guthrie, occupational therapy graduate student
- Wegman's Grocery
- Karen and Steve Gross

AN EXCITING LAUNCH OF THE GAN CHESED GARDEN - NOVEMBER 2021







Students from our religious school helped launch our Gan Chesed Garden of Kindness. Assisted by their caring teachers, helpful congregants, and delightful landscaping staff, the children planted 250 daffodil bulbs as part of our living Holocaust Memorial Garden and in support of children suffering humanitarian crises in the world today. Special thanks to AM Yisrael Chai, the Jewish Community Federation of Richmond and the Richmond Jewish Foundation for their support and grant contributions.







GIRL SCOUTS HELPING OR ATID!





Or Atid partnered with a Girl Scout troop 709 G that volunteered to build standing garden boxes for Gan Chesed. We appreciate their hard work and look forward to planting in the boxes this spring.





EAGLE SCOUTS HELPING OR ATID!



Or Atid partnered with Eagel Scout Troop 706 Cardinal District, Heart of Virginia Council that volunteered to build the U-shaped garden boxes for Gan Chesed. We appreciate their hard work.









Garden Progress





























Stay Tuned More To Come!!





